
From: Mo omar Rahimi  
Sent: 12 May 2023 16:34 
To: Planning 
Subject: Camden Market Improvement Development - 2022/3853/P 
 
Dear Alex Kresovic, 
 
I am a market trader at Camden market, and I am in support of this proposed 
project. 
Being a trader in the area, I am particularly interested in the proposed plans to 
redevelop the market hall. The plans to refurbish the hall and add a new roof is 
largely welcome as I feel like this area has become stale over the years. 
Congestion is a big problem in the market now and I feel like it is necessary to 
reconfigure routes so that this is solved. With these changes, I have no doubt 
in my mind that the footfall will increase whilst allowing market goers to move 
around more freely and have more access to shops that in previous years they 
may have walked past due to the congestion and lack of patience to explore 
the market properly. 
 
Alongside the points I noted above, I also think that this development will 
encourage new businesses to come to the area which in turn will create new 
job opportunities. 
 
Thank you 
M O Rahimi 
44 summersby road 
N6 5uh 
 


